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DATE: March 16, 2000 
TO: . .J - -  Kay Flynn, Chief, Division of Records and Reporting 

__ -- -7 FROM: Lee Fordham, Division of Legal Services C - f q  &-E- r;T 

Laura King, Division of Telecommunications $v 0 t.3 0 m RE: Docket No. 000279-TP 

On February 22,2000, in Docket No. 990149-TP, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and 
MediaOne Florida Telecommunications, Inc. filed an interconnection, unbundling, and resale 
agreement to be approved by the Florida Public Service Commission. This agreement is document 
number 02453. On March 3,2000, the identical agreement was again filed with the Division of 
Records and Reporting. The duplicate agreement is found in Docket No. 000279-TP, document 
number 02868. On March 13, 2000, BellSouth filed a letter asking that the agreement found in 
Docket No. 000279-TP be withdrawn because it is a duplicate of the agreement filed on February 
22,2000, in Docket No. 990149. 

Since document number 02868 (Docket No. 000279-TP) was filed in error and is a 
of the agreement found in Docket No. 990149-TPY staff is requesting that Docket 
be administratively closed. If there are any questions, please call Laura King at 41 


